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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“To God Be The Glory” 

“Great Things” 

“Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

TIME OF REFLECTION  

“All To Us” 

“Psalm 8 (How Majestic Is Your Name)” 

November 7, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Series: Rebuild—Restoring the Broken 

REBUILDING REQUIRES THE POWER OF GOD 
Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 

Nehemiah 6:15—7:4 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48792231
https://bible.com/events/48792231


Nursery Volunteers 

9:00 AM Joyce White 

10:30 AM Jessica Simpson 

October 31 Report  

Worship Service 73 

Live View Families 11 

Total Attendance 84 

Sunday School 51 

Community Groups 43 

Online Long-Views 26 

Organic Reach 187 

 

General Fund $6100.00 

Walk  $1250.00 

Pastors $400.00 

Youth $25.00 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

NOVEMBER IS A MONTH FOR FOOD AND FELLOWSHIP 

Deacon of the Month for November 

 Dean Horton 

CHRISTIAN SENIORS FELLOWSHIP 

This Thursday, November 11th, is 

not only Veteran’s Day, it is our monthly 
luncheon for Christian Seniors. We want 

to invite all of you to join this gathering 

for food and fellowship; as well as a 

time of encouragement. The meal will 

begin at noon. Hope to see you there! 

CHURCH-WIDE BONFIRE FELLOWSHIP 

To mark the end of the Fall Session 

of Community Groups, we will be having 

a joint time of fun and fellowship next 

Sunday evening. So bring your roasting 

sticks and join us! For more information, 

contact Pastor David. 

CHURCH THANKSGIVING FELLOWSHIP 

On Sunday, November 21st, our 

church will be celebrating our annual 

Thanksgiving Dinner together at 6:00. 

We want to encourage you to bring 

your favorite Thanksgiving dish to share 

with your church family! More info will 

be available in next week’s bulletin. 

CHURCH DE-CLUTTERING PROJECT 

If you are like most people, on a 

semi-regular basis, you have to go 

through your house to clean up and de-

clutter those things that just seem to accu-

mulate over time. Well, the same thing 

happens here in our facilities too! 

We want to invite you to join in this 

effort to de-clutter different areas of our 

facility. In honor of Nehemiah, we have 

divided the church into different sections 

so that everyone can be involved but 

that no one has too much to handle. 

There is a sign-up table in the church 

lobby. Please take a moment to commit 

to this project. Our goal is to have all the 

clean up completed by Monday the 15th. 

Thanks for your willingness to help! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

